
Sunday 5th September 2021 

SERVICE ON SUNDAY 5th September 

10.45am  Ruislip  Manor Methodist Church Dr Helena Shaw 

Please note that there will be NO live stream of this service 
 

Booking for this Sunday, 5th September - if you wish to attend the service this Sunday, please make sure 
you book by Friday, 3rd September 6pm by emailing enquiries@rmmc.org.uk or ringing 07881 270747.  As 
always, if you have any symptoms or feel unwell, please stay at home. 

 

Evening Service Sunday 5th September, 2021 6pm   Cathy  Smith 

 Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81458833728?pwd=Y2lnM2VIOVVEc2k4YjBVRTVLYmpJUT09 

Meeting ID: 814 5883 3728 Passcode: 544186     Tel: 0203 481 5237 

 

The latest edition of Circuit Life is now available and has been sent electronically to those for whom an 
email address is available.  For those without email, there are a number of paper copies available at 
church - please let us know (email/phone as bookings above) if you are unable to collect in person, so a 
copy can be delivered to you. 
 

WELCOMING OUR NEW MINISTER 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming our new Minister – Rev Dr Dong Hwan Kim – whose first 

service at Ruislip Manor will take place on 26th September.  Dependent upon any decision taken at the 

Church Council meeting, we hope to be able to mark this occasion with a resumption of tea/coffee and 

biscuits after the service… obviously, watch this space for an update nearer the time. 

 

Church Council 

 

A reminder the next Church Council meeting is on Thursday 9th September at 7:30pm. This meeting will 
be held via Zoom. If there are any items you would like to add to the agenda for this meeting, please send 
them to me "secretary@rmmc.org.uk" by Monday 30th August. Thank you, Charlotte  

 

A Memorial Service for Mr Rex Hallett on 18th September at Wealdstone Methodist Church 
Please make a note in your diary the date for Rex's Memorial Service, which will be held on the 
18th of September at 11.30am.   Revd Stephen Poole will lead the service followed by refresh-
ments. Kindly continue to keep Rex's family and friends in your prayers. 
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Prayer Requests 

Please  continue to pray for :- 

 anyone suffering from mental issues and from loneliness because of isolation.  

  all those who have contracted Coronavirus and thank God for all who have survived. 

 Prayers and Blessings to all at Ruislip Manor and beyond - stay safe.  

Any requests for prayers please send to prayerrequests@rmmc.org.uk  

 

Friday 3rd September: 

This week we pray for everyone at Trinity Church Harrow                            

We bring Macmillan Nurses and the Lynda Jackson Centre  to God in prayer.  

We also pray for the people who live in Sunnydene Avenue and Tiverton Road 

 

We wish many happy returns to all who celebrate a birthday in September 

 

 

 

Items for the News sheet for Friday 10th September to Janet Miles , by email  

newsletter@rmmc.org.uk by Wednesday 8th September, please  
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